
Ama ganlaak, Good morning Parkside families and students, 
 

There are no classes for students and staff this week due to the Spring Break 
holiday March 16-27, 2020. On behalf of the Parkside staff, I hope students and 
families are able to have a relaxing holiday. Below is information for your 
reference. 
 
 

COVID Update: On Friday March 13, 2020 Parkside students received a 
handout regarding the COVID-19 global pandemic from the Deputy 
Minister of Education. I have attached a copy for your reference along 
with a message from Janet Meyer, our school district’s Acting 
Superintendent, and answers to ten common questions about COVID-
19 for parents and kids from the Office of the Provincial Health Officer. 

 
 

Twitter Updates: Any families wanting information about their child’s 
education during the recent COVID-19 pandemic can access the school 
district’s website at cmsd.bc.ca or use twitter to receive updates 
@CoastMtnSD  

 
 

Online Survey for Parents/Guardians with a teen in Grade 10 or Grade 
12: The website below is an opportunity for parents/guardians with 

teenagers in grade 10 or grade 12 to share their opinions about Parkside 

Secondary School. This survey is available until April 3, 2020. 

https://www.awinfosys.com/SurveyFull1/central/main/access.asp  
 

   
       

 
 

http://www.cmsd.bc.ca/
https://www.awinfosys.com/SurveyFull1/central/main/access.asp

